NOTICE OF COMMUNITY INFORMATION SESSION - SOUTH CANOE WIND PROJECT

To support the Government of Nova Scotia’s renewable energy targets, Nova Scotia based
companies, Oxford Frozen Foods and Minas Basin Pulp and Power are proposing to develop a
wind energy project with the support of Nova Scotia Power We are proposing a 100 MW wind
farm (33-50 turbines) in the Vaughan area that will provide a source of clean green power to Nova
Scotia’s energy supply mix.

We are hosting a community information session on:
Saturday, February 11, 2012
Vaughan Fire Hall
2:00-5:00 pm

At this community information session, we will provide an overview of our plans including the
proposed location of the wind farm, visual representations of the turbine layouts, and information
on the environmental assessment process.

We are interested in hearing any comments or concerns that you may have about this project.
Please note that with the exception of personal information, all comments received will become
part of the public record for the Environmental Assessment Registration Document.

Please contact info@southcanoewind.com for more information.




